
S4YC Bidston Village Newsletter   

 

 

Welcome back to a new term we hope you had a great time off over the spring break and got lots 

and lots of eggs as well had lots of fun as well. 

 

Staff members  

Our staff members are                                                                                                       

Dan – Manager 

Maddie - Playleader  

Upcoming Events 

During this term we’ll be getting messy with food crafts like decorating cakes, our own spin on rice 

Krispie treats and some fruit kebabs, with also making some playdough and slime throughout April 

and May, we’ll also be trying our hands at making some blue milk for star wars day as well as having 

some tortilla chips and dips for Cinco de mayo, as well as all that we’ll be doing are usual fun and 

activities that we have.  

 

Movie Fridays 

We’ll be keeping with our movie night which is during Friday After school club we will be doing a 

movie night to watch some of the children favourite movies on Disney plus/ Netflix, if you have any 

recommendations on movies to watch talk to Dan and we’ll see if we can have it on. 

 

                                                                                             

Ipal: https://s4yc.ipalbookings.com/  

Email – Bidstonvillage@S4YC.co.uk                                                                 Phone number: 07951284448 
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